
	
	
 
5th July 2019 
 
SPORTS DAY INFORMATION  
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Our sports day will take place on Tuesday 16th July at Goldsmith’s University. It 
will take place over half a day (KS1 in the morning and KS2 in the afternoon). 
 
AM: Yr 1,2,3 will begin at 10am-12.15 when they will return to school for a 
picnic lunch.  We aim to begin leaving school at 9.10.   
PM: Yr 4,5,6 will eat their picnic lunch before they leave school.  Their games 
begin at 1pm-2.45pm when they will return to school.  We aim to begin 
leaving school at 12.20. 
 
The school day will start and finish as normal.  
 
Children need to be at school at the normal time to be registered and should 
come wearing their PE kit. Black shorts and either a white t-shirt with their 
house on or a t-shirt that is the colour of their house red, yellow, green or blue. 
A plain white t-shirt is fine if you have no other option. 
 
Please let your child’s teacher know if you are happy to walk with their class.  
 
N.B.  Please ensure your child wears sun-cream and a hat.  Please also 
provide them with a bottle of water. 
 
Finally, all children in Year 1 and 2 will receive a packed lunch under Universal 
Free School Meals.   Children on Free School Meals will also receive a packed 
lunch. If your child is in KS2 (Years 3 - 6) you will need to log into Arbor and 
pay £   by 11th July.  If we do not receive payment by then, it will be assumed 
you will be providing your child with a lunch. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Keith Barr 
 
Head Teacher 
_____________________________________________________________________  
 
Sports Day 
 
Child’s name: _________________________ 
 
I wish my child to have a packed lunch and I enclose £2.20 ☐ 
 
Signed: _______________________ 


